
Gallup Public Radio (GPR)
Community Advisory Board (CAB) Meeting Minutes

May 26, 2022
Online, via Zoom

Attending:  Mildred Dunning, Antoinette Neff, Bill Bright, L.D. Lovett, Emma Farley & Rachel Kaub

The meeting convened, by consensus, at 6:03 p.m.

 Approval of May 26, 2022 agenda: Millie 1st, Bill 2nd

 Approve December 9, 2021 minutes: Millie 1st, Bill 2nd

                                                            Old and New Business

 Summary of current operations and fundraising. KGLP has promising FCC applications 
in process for possible repeater stations that could be built in the Zuni / Ramah, NM area, and 
West of Window Rock, Arizona.

 Operations Manager Emma Farley ran KGLP in March, while Rachel was on vacation.

 New Studio-Transmitter-Link system may be installed by this Summer, 2022.

 KGLP’s Winter campaign began in mid-Oct. ‘21 & concluded in Feb. ‘22: over $27k donated.
            Spring / Summer Campaign starts in early June.

 The next Board Election concluded in January, with board members Susan Macias, Matthew 
Mingus, and Terrence Sloan elected (though Susan recently resigned in order to address family needs.)
 Emma suggests outreach to areas including portions of the Navajo Nation, Zuni, and Ramah, that
will be served by the new repeater stations, for community leaders who might be interested in serving on
Gallup Public Radio’s board of directors.  We also encourage board members and KGLP community 
referrals for potential board members.

The meeting adjourned, by consensus, at 6:22 p.m., MDT.


